May 21, 1987

pleas

Ken Delapp Concord Police Department

Dear Mr. Delapp:

Enclosed is a descriptive flyer about the actions plans at the Concord Naval Weapons Station by the Pledge of Resistar for the 12th and 13th of June. The staff of the Pledge should contacted for more direct information regarding this (655-117 but please feel free to call me again if the need arises.

I understand that several efforts are being taken to red possible traffic problems including: the Pledge office encouraging use of BART and the BART bus which runs from BART Pittsburg via Port Chicago Highway; and local Pledge people where providing cars to shuttle participants to and from Concept. Additionally, the residents of Clyde have contributed ideas and concerns to the Pledge for maintaining the flow of traffic to and from their community.

Since the Mt. Diablo Peace Center is especially desirous maintaining the excellent relationship we have with the Confolice, we have voiced our concerns that traffic problems minimized, and are pleased that the Pledge is responsive to concern and is undertaking major efforts towards this goal.

I assume that you will be sharing this information other law enforcement agencies such as the County Sheriff wight also be involved.

I hope this information provides you with the answers many of your questions concerning the events of June 12 and I do think it important to understand that the Peace Celitself is not the sponsor and/or organizer of these events.

Sincerely,

Chuck Goodmacher, Program Coordinator

c: Pledge of Resistance, Legal Collective